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  IBM AIX Version 7.1 Differences Guide Scott Vetter,Richard Bassemir,Thierry
Fauck,Chris Gibson,Brad Gough,Murali Neralla,Armin Röll,Murali Vaddagiri,IBM
Redbooks,2011-02-25 This IBM® Redbooks® publication focuses on the
enhancements to IBM AIX® Version 7.1 Standard Edition. It is intended to help
system administrators, developers, and users understand these enhancements
and evaluate potential benefits in their own environments. AIX Version 7.1
introduces many new features, including: - Domain Role Based Access Control -
Workload Partition enhancements - Topas performance tool enhancements -
Terabyte segment support - Cluster Aware AIX functionality AIX Version 7.1
offers many other new enhancements, and you can explore them all in this
publication. For clients who are not familiar with the enhancements of AIX
through Version 5.3, a companion publication, AIX Version 6.1 Differences
Guide, SG24-7559, is available.
  File System Forensic Analysis Brian Carrier,2005-03-17 The Definitive Guide
to File System Analysis: Key Concepts and Hands-on Techniques Most digital
evidence is stored within the computer's file system, but understanding how
file systems work is one of the most technically challenging concepts for a
digital investigator because there exists little documentation. Now, security
expert Brian Carrier has written the definitive reference for everyone who
wants to understand and be able to testify about how file system analysis is
performed. Carrier begins with an overview of investigation and computer
foundations and then gives an authoritative, comprehensive, and illustrated
overview of contemporary volume and file systems: Crucial information for
discovering hidden evidence, recovering deleted data, and validating your
tools. Along the way, he describes data structures, analyzes example disk
images, provides advanced investigation scenarios, and uses today's most
valuable open source file system analysis tools—including tools he personally
developed. Coverage includes Preserving the digital crime scene and
duplicating hard disks for dead analysis Identifying hidden data on a disk's
Host Protected Area (HPA) Reading source data: Direct versus BIOS access,
dead versus live acquisition, error handling, and more Analyzing DOS, Apple,
and GPT partitions; BSD disk labels; and Sun Volume Table of Contents using
key concepts, data structures, and specific techniques Analyzing the contents
of multiple disk volumes, such as RAID and disk spanning Analyzing FAT, NTFS,
Ext2, Ext3, UFS1, and UFS2 file systems using key concepts, data structures,
and specific techniques Finding evidence: File metadata, recovery of deleted
files, data hiding locations, and more Using The Sleuth Kit (TSK), Autopsy
Forensic Browser, and related open source tools When it comes to file system
analysis, no other book offers this much detail or expertise. Whether you're
a digital forensics specialist, incident response team member, law
enforcement officer, corporate security specialist, or auditor, this book
will become an indispensable resource for forensic investigations, no matter
what analysis tools you use.
  Subsystem and Transaction Monitoring and Tuning with DB2 11 for z/OS Paolo
Bruni,Felipe Bortoletto,Adrian Burke,Cathy Drummond,Yasuhiro Ohmori,IBM
Redbooks,2022-08-31 This IBM® Redbooks® publication discusses in detail the
facilities of DB2® for z/OS®, which allow complete monitoring of a DB2
environment. It focuses on the use of the DB2 instrumentation facility
component (IFC) to provide monitoring of DB2 data and events and includes
suggestions for related tuning. We discuss the collection of statistics for
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the verification of performance of the various components of the DB2 system
and accounting for tracking the behavior of the applications. We have
intentionally omitted considerations for query optimization; they are worth a
separate document. Use this book to activate the right traces to help you
monitor the performance of your DB2 system and to tune the various aspects of
subsystem and application performance.
  World Economic Outlook, October 2018 International Monetary Fund. Research
Dept.,2018-10-09 Global growth for 2018–19 is projected to remain steady at
its 2017 level, but its pace is less vigorous than projected in April and it
has become less balanced. Downside risks to global growth have risen in the
past six months and the potential for upside surprises has receded. Global
growth is projected at 3.7 percent for 2018–19—0.2 percentage point lower for
both years than forecast in April. The downward revision reflects surprises
that suppressed activity in early 2018 in some major advanced economies, the
negative effects of the trade measures implemented or approved between April
and mid-September, as well as a weaker outlook for some key emerging market
and developing economies arising from country-specific factors, tighter
financial conditions, geopolitical tensions, and higher oil import bills. The
balance of risks to the global growth forecast has shifted to the downside in
a context of elevated policy uncertainty. Several of the downside risks
highlighted in the April 2018 World Economic Outlook (WEO)—such as rising
trade barriers and a reversal of capital flows to emerging market economies
with weaker fundamentals and higher political risk—have become more
pronounced or have partially materialized. Meanwhile, the potential for
upside surprises has receded, given the tightening of financial conditions in
some parts of the world, higher trade costs, slow implementation of reforms
recommended in the past, and waning growth momentum.
  Carcass management guidelines Miller, L.P., Miknis, R.A. and Flory,
G.A..,2020-12-28 Animal disease outbreaks pose many challenges for response
authorities that can impact livelihoods, food security, and the environment.
Proper disposal of animal carcasses that die or are culled during the
outbreak is a key component of a successful response to a disease outbreak
because it helps prevent or mitigate the further spread of pathogens and in
case of zoonotic disease, to further protect human health. The practical
guidelines presented hereby provide carcass and related waste management
considerations and recommended procedures for use by Veterinary Services and
other official response authorities when developing animal disease outbreak
containment and eradication plans. The guidelines apply to animal disease
outbreaks of varying sizes, whether the outbreak is isolated to a single
premise or spans a region to cover numerous premises. However, they are
focused on small to medium-sized holdings in countries without access to
engineered landfills, rendering plants or controlled incinerators. The
guidelines are written in the spirit of “keep it simple and doable”,
considering the limited human and financial resources that many countries are
constrained with. Its presentation and practical approach ensure that
countries will find it very useful for their emergency operation procedures
toolbox. Further, the guidelines directly contribute to the one-health
approach by protecting the health of animals, humans, and the environment.
  Advanced Intelligent Environments Wolfgang Minker,Michael Weber,Hani
Hagras,Victor Callagan,Achilles Kameas,2009-06-16 Over the last decade a
number of research areas have contributed to the concept of advanced
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intelligent environments, these include ubiquitous computing, pervasive
computing, embedded intelligence, intelligent user interfaces, human factors,
intelligent buildings, mobile communications, domestic robots, intelligent
sensors, artistic and architectural design and ambient intelligence.
Undeniably, multimodal spoken language dialogue interaction is a key factor
in ensuring natural interaction and therefore of particular interest for
advanced intelligent environments. It will therefore represent one focus of
the proposed book. The book will cover all key topics in the field of
intelligent environments from a variety of leading researchers. It will bring
together several perspectives in research and development in the area.
  Drinking Water Distribution Systems National Research Council,Division on
Earth and Life Studies,Water Science and Technology Board,Committee on Public
Water Supply Distribution Systems: Assessing and Reducing Risks,2007-01-22
Protecting and maintaining water distributions systems is crucial to ensuring
high quality drinking water. Distribution systems-consisting of pipes, pumps,
valves, storage tanks, reservoirs, meters, fittings, and other hydraulic
appurtenances-carry drinking water from a centralized treatment plant or well
supplies to consumers' taps. Spanning almost 1 million miles in the United
States, distribution systems represent the vast majority of physical
infrastructure for water supplies, and thus constitute the primary management
challenge from both an operational and public health standpoint. Recent data
on waterborne disease outbreaks suggest that distribution systems remain a
source of contamination that has yet to be fully addressed. This report
evaluates approaches for risk characterization and recent data, and it
identifies a variety of strategies that could be considered to reduce the
risks posed by water-quality deteriorating events in distribution systems.
Particular attention is given to backflow events via cross connections, the
potential for contamination of the distribution system during construction
and repair activities, maintenance of storage facilities, and the role of
premise plumbing in public health risk. The report also identifies advances
in detection, monitoring and modeling, analytical methods, and research and
development opportunities that will enable the water supply industry to
further reduce risks associated with drinking water distribution systems.
  UNIX Filesystems Steve D. Pate,2003-02-17 Covers all versions of UNIX, as
well as Linux, operatingsystems that are used by the majority of Fortune 1000
companies fortheir mission-critical data Offers more detail than other books
on the file input/outputaspects of UNIX programming Describes implementation
of UNIX filesystems over a thirty yearperiod Demonstrates VERITAS and other
filesystem examples
  Cybersecurity Framework Manufacturing Profile National Institute of
Standards,2017-05-31 March 2017 If you like this book (or the Kindle
version), please leave positive review. This document provides the
Cybersecurity Framework implementation details developed for the
manufacturing environment. The Manufacturing Profile of the Cybersecurity
Framework can be used as a roadmap for reducing cybersecurity risk for
manufacturers that is aligned with manufacturing sector goals and industry
best practices. The Profile gives manufacturers:* A method to identify
opportunities for improving the current cybersecurity posture of the
manufacturing system* An evaluation of their ability to operate the control
environment at their acceptable risk level* A standardized approach to
preparing the cybersecurity plan for ongoing assurance of the manufacturing
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system's security Why buy a book you can download for free? First you gotta
find it and make sure it's the latest version (not always easy). Then you
gotta print it using a network printer you share with 100 other people - and
its outta paper - and the toner is low (take out the toner cartridge, shake
it, then put it back). If it's just 10 pages, no problem, but if it's a 250-
page book, you will need to punch 3 holes in all those pages and put it in a
3-ring binder. Takes at least an hour. An engineer that's paid $75 an hour
has to do this himself (who has assistant's anymore?). If you are paid more
than $10 an hour and use an ink jet printer, buying this book will save you
money. It's much more cost-effective to just order the latest version from
Amazon.com This book is published by 4th Watch Books and includes copyright
material. We publish compact, tightly-bound, full-size books (8 � by 11
inches), with glossy covers. 4th Watch Books is a Service Disabled Veteran-
Owned Small Business (SDVOSB), and is not affiliated with the National
Institute of Standards and Technology. For more titles published by 4th Watch
Books, please visit: cybah.webplus.net A full copy of all the pertinent
cybersecurity standards is available on DVD-ROM in the CyberSecurity
Standards Library disc which is available at Amazon.com. NIST SP 500-299 NIST
Cloud Computing Security Reference Architecture NIST SP 500-291 NIST Cloud
Computing Standards Roadmap Version 2 NIST SP 500-293 US Government Cloud
Computing Technology Roadmap Volume 1 & 2 NIST SP 500-293 US Government Cloud
Computing Technology Roadmap Volume 3 DRAFT NIST SP 1800-8 Securing Wireless
Infusion Pumps NISTIR 7497 Security Architecture Design Process for Health
Information Exchanges (HIEs) NIST SP 800-66 Implementing the Health Insurance
Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) Security Rule NIST SP 1800-1
Securing Electronic Health Records on Mobile Devices NIST SP 800-177
Trustworthy Email NIST SP 800-184 Guide for Cybersecurity Event Recovery NIST
SP 800-190 Application Container Security Guide NIST SP 800-193 Platform
Firmware Resiliency Guidelines NIST SP 1800-1 Securing Electronic Health
Records on Mobile Devices NIST SP 1800-2 Identity and Access Management for
Electric Utilities NIST SP 1800-5 IT Asset Management: Financial Services
NIST SP 1800-6 Domain Name Systems-Based Electronic Mail Security NIST SP
1800-7 Situational Awareness for Electric Utilities
  High-Performance and Specialty Fibers Japan The Society of Fiber Science
and Techno,2016-08-16 This book reviews the key technologies and
characteristics of the modern man-made specialty fibers mainly developed in
Japan. Since the production of many low-cost man-made fibers shifted to China
and other Asian countries, Japanese companies have focused on production of
high-quality, high-performance super fibers as well as highly functionalized
fibers so-called ‘Shin-gosen’. ZylonTM and DyneemaTM manufactured by Toyobo,
TechnoraTM produced by Teijin, and VectranTM developed by Kuraray are those
examples of super fibers. Carbon fibers ToraycaTM from Toray have occupied
the most advanced high-performance application area. Various types of
polyester fibers having design-shaped cross-sections and special fiber
morphologies and those showing specific physico-chemical properties have also
been developed to acquire a high-value textile market of the world. This book
describes how these high-tech fibers have been developed and what aspects are
the most important in each fiber based on its structure-property
relationship. Famous specialists both in industry and academia are
responsible for the contents, explaining the design concepts and the special
technologies for the production of these special fibers. For university
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teachers and students, this volume is an excellent textbook that elucidates
the basic concepts of modern fibers. At the same time, researchers, both in
academia and industry, will find a comprehensive overview of recent man-made
fibers. This publication, presenting the most easily understandable general
survey of specialty man-made fibers to date, is dedicated to the 70th-
anniversary of the Society of Fiber Science and Technology, Japan.
  PowerFactory Applications for Power System Analysis Francisco M. Gonzalez-
Longatt,José Luis Rueda,2014-12-27 This book presents a comprehensive set of
guidelines and applications of DIgSILENT PowerFactory, an advanced power
system simulation software package, for different types of power systems
studies. Written by specialists in the field, it combines expertise and years
of experience in the use of DIgSILENT PowerFactory with a deep understanding
of power systems analysis. These complementary approaches therefore provide a
fresh perspective on how to model, simulate and analyse power systems. It
presents methodological approaches for modelling of system components,
including both classical and non-conventional devices used in generation,
transmission and distribution systems, discussing relevant assumptions and
implications on performance assessment. This background is complemented with
several guidelines for advanced use of DSL and DPL languages as well as for
interfacing with other software packages, which is of great value for
creating and performing different types of steady-state and dynamic
performance simulation analysis. All employed test case studies are provided
as supporting material to the reader to ease recreation of all examples
presented in the book as well as to facilitate their use in other cases
related to planning and operation studies. Providing an invaluable resource
for the formal instruction of power system undergraduate/postgraduate
students, this book is also a useful reference for engineers working in power
system operation and planning.
  Outdoor Air Pollution IARC Working Group on the Evaluation of Carcinogenic
Risks to Humans,International Agency for Research on Cancer,2016 This
publication represents the views and expert opinions of an IARC Working Group
on the Evaluation of Carcinogenic Risk to Humans, which met in Lyon, 8-15
October 2013.
  Proceedings of the 2nd International Conference on Electronic Engineering
and Renewable Energy Systems Bekkay Hajji,Adel Mellit,Giuseppe Marco
Tina,Abdelhamid Rabhi,Jerome Launay,Salah Eddine Naimi,2020-08-14 This book
includes papers presented at the Second International Conference on
Electronic Engineering and Renewable Energy (ICEERE 2020), which focus on the
application of artificial intelligence techniques, emerging technology and
the Internet of things in electrical and renewable energy systems, including
hybrid systems, micro-grids, networking, smart health applications, smart
grid, mechatronics and electric vehicles. It particularly focuses on new
renewable energy technologies for agricultural and rural areas to promote the
development of the Euro-Mediterranean region. Given its scope, the book is of
interest to graduate students, researchers and practicing engineers working
in the fields of electronic engineering and renewable energy.
  Nanostructured Materials for Next-Generation Energy Storage and Conversion
Fan Li,Sajid Bashir,Jingbo Louise Liu,2019-02-01 The energy crisis and
pollution have posed significant risks to the environment, transportation,
and economy over the last century. Thus, green energy becomes one of the
critical global technologies and the use of nanomaterials in these
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technologies is an important and active research area. This book series
presents the progress and opportunities in green energy sustainability.
Developments in nanoscaled electrocatalysts, solid oxide and proton exchange
membrane fuel cells, lithium ion batteries, and photovoltaic techniques
comprise the area of energy storage and conversion. Developments in carbon
dioxide (CO2) capture and hydrogen (H2) storage using tunable structured
materials are discussed. Design and characterization of new nanoscaled
materials with controllable particle size, structure, shape, porosity and
band gap to enhance next generation energy systems are also included. The
technical topics covered in this series are metal organic frameworks,
nanoparticles, nanocomposites, proton exchange membrane fuel cell catalysts,
solid oxide fuel cell electrode design, trapping of carbon dioxide, and
hydrogen gas storage.
  Material and Process Design for Lightweight Structures Talal Al-
Samman,2019-05-27 The use of lightweight structures across several industries
has become inevitable in today’s world given the ever-rising demand for
improved fuel economy and resource efficiency. In the automotive industry,
composites, reinforced plastics, and lightweight materials, such as aluminum
and magnesium are being adopted by many OEMs at increasing rates to reduce
vehicle mass and develop efficient new lightweight designs. Automotive weight
reduction with high-strength steel is also witnessing major ongoing efforts
to design novel damage-controlled forming processes for a new generation of
efficient, lightweight steel components. Although great progress has been
made over the past decades in understanding the thermomechanical behavior of
these materials, their extensive use as lightweight solutions is still
limited due to numerous challenges that play a key role in cost
competitiveness. Hence, significant research efforts are still required to
fully understand the anisotropic material behavior, failure mechanisms, and,
most importantly, the interplay between industrial processing, microstructure
development, and the resulting properties. This Special Issue reprint book
features concise reports on the current status in the field. The topics
discussed herein include areas of manufacturing and processing technologies
of materials for lightweight applications, innovative microstructure and
process design concepts, and advanced characterization techniques combined
with modeling of material’s behavior.
  Micro and Nanomanufacturing Volume II Mark J. Jackson,Waqar
Ahmed,2017-10-28 This book is a comprehensive treatment of micro and
nanofabrication techniques, and applies established and research laboratory
manufacturing techniques to a wide variety of materials. It is a companion
volume to “Micro and Nanomanufacturing” (2007) and covers new topics such as
aligned nanowire growth, molecular dynamics simulation of nanomaterials,
atomic force microscopy for microbial cell surfaces, 3D printing of
pharmaceuticals, microvascular coaptation methods, and more. The chapters
also cover a wide variety of applications in areas such as surgery, auto
components, living cell detection, dentistry, nanoparticles in medicine, and
aerospace components. This is an ideal text for professionals working in the
field, and for graduate students in micro and nanomanufacturing courses.
  Nanoparticle Enhanced Radiation Therapy Erno Sajo,Piotr Zygmansk,2020
Improved targeting of abnormal cells and tissue in the radiotherapy of cancer
has been a long-standing goal of researchers. The central purpose in
Nanoparticle-Enhanced Radiotherapy (NPRT) is to more precisely control where
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the radiation dose is delivered, desirably with subcellular precision,
provided we can find a method to bring the nanoparticles to target and
control their concentration and size distribution. The contents within this
book will cover the rationale and fundamental principles of NPRT, optimal
nanoparticle sizes, concentrations, design and fabrication, effective
nanoparticle delivery methods, emerging clinical applications of NRT
modalities, treatment planning and quality assurance and the potential of
NPRT in global health. This volume will serve as a resource for researchers,
educators and industry, and as a practical guide or comprehensive reference
for students, research trainees and others working in cancer nanomedicine.
Part of IOP Series in Global Health and Radiation Oncology.
  Magnesium Intake and Human Health Federica Wolf,Valentina
Trapani,2018-11-16 This book is a printed edition of the Special Issue
Magnesium Intake and Human Health that was published in Nutrients
  Air Quality Guidelines World Health Organization,2006 This book presents
revised guideline values for the four most common air pollutants -
particulate matter, ozone, nitrogen dioxide and sulfur dioxide - based on a
recent review of the accumulated scientific evidence. The rationale for
selection of each guideline value is supported by a synthesis of information
emerging from research on the health effects of each pollutant. As a result,
these guidelines now also apply globally. They can be read in conjunction
with Air quality guidelines for Europe, 2nd edition, which is still the
authority on guideline values for all other air pollutants. As well as
revised guideline values, this book makes a brief yet comprehensive review of
the issues affecting the application of the guidelines in risk assessment and
policy development. Further, it summarizes information on: . pollution
sources and levels in various parts of the world, . population exposure and
characteristics affecting sensitivity to pollution, . methods for quantifying
the health burden of air pollution, and . the use of guidelines in developing
air quality standards and other policy tools. Finally, the special case of
indoor air pollution is explored. Prepared by a large team of renowned
international experts who considered conditions in various parts of the
globe, these guidelines are applicable throughout the world. They provide
reliable guidance for policy-makers everywhere when considering the various
options for air quality management.
  Advances in Computational Methods in Manufacturing R. Ganesh
Narayanan,Shrikrishna N. Joshi,Uday Shanker Dixit,2019-10-17 This volume
presents a selection of papers from the 2nd International Conference on
Computational Methods in Manufacturing (ICCMM 2019). The papers cover the
recent advances in computational methods for simulating various manufacturing
processes like machining, laser welding, laser bending, strip rolling,
surface characterization and measurement. Articles in this volume discuss
both the development of new methods and the application and efficacy of
existing computational methods in manufacturing sector. This volume will be
of interest to researchers in both industry and academia working on
computational methods in manufacturing.
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